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June 28, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers: 
 
For the 2021/2022 school year all classrooms will once again be participating in our 
“community supplies” program.  Teachers will order the classroom supplies so that they 
are available in September.  Community supplies will be organized and stored in 
individually labelled student containers.  
   
Payments for supplies are to be made prior to school start with School Cash Online 

 
School Cash Online will be available for payment of school supplies before school start.  

Please visit https://sjsd.schoolcashonline.com 
 
Community supplies have many benefits for students, parents/caregivers and teachers.  
Some of these include the following: 

- They are more affordable.  
- Additional supplies are not required to be purchased over the course of the 

year. 
- All students have access to all supplies. 
- There is less waste.  
- Fewer materials are lost because everyone assumes the responsibility for 

ensuring that they are returned to their individual containers. 
 
Below are the amounts we will be collecting for each grade. 

Kindergarten   $30.00 
Grades 1 – 5  $50.00 

 
Students will require a pair of running shoes (not black-soled shoes because they mark up 
the gym floor) for gym and indoor use. 
 
Grade 4 & 5 Students 
For 2021/2022, students in Grade 4 & 5 will require a recorder for music classes.  
Recorders will be available for purchase at a cost of $6.25 from the classroom or music 
teacher.  When your child receives their recorder, please label the recorder and case with 
their name.   


